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Recording Training Outcome

Once a scheduled Training Course has 
been delivered, it’s important to record 
the outcome of the Course for all 
Attendees so that Vault remains up-to-
date.

This is managed via the ‘Course 
Scheduling Register’, which can be found 
under ‘People’ in the ‘Menu Bar’.

Introduction

‘Course Scheduling Register’
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Locate the Scheduled Course, then click 
‘Actions’, then ‘Edit’.

Locate Course



Recording Training Outcome

The Attendees can be found in the ‘Add 
Person’ section.

Note: For online courses delivered via 
Bracken, Vault is automatically updated 
with the outcome of the course.

For each Attendee, click ‘Actions’, then 
‘Edit Mark’.

Edit Mark



Recording Training Outcome

Select ‘Yes’ or ‘No’ to indicate whether 
the Attendee passed the course.

Enter their mark. This is a free-text field 
and can accommodate any entry, such as 
a score (90/100), a percentage (90%), a 
grade (A), or even a remark (Great!).

If the Attendee now holds a licence as a 
result of completing the training, enter 
the licence details into the free text 
‘Licence’ field. 

You may wish to add the details to the 
‘Licence’ tab of the Worker’s record 
either in addition to or instead of entering 
it here.

Edit Mark Continued
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To attach any files, such as a scanned 
copy of a learning check or a certificate, 
click ‘Attach File’ and locate the file on 
your computer. Damstra Safety will store 
a copy.

Note: For online courses delivered via 
Bracken, a copy of the certificate is 
automatically attached.

Once done, click ‘Save’ to return to the 
previous screen, and repeat the process 
for any additional Attendees.

Edit Mark Continued



Recording Training Outcome

If all attendees passed, we can record 
this with a one-click action. Simply click 
the ‘Pass All Attendees’ button.

Note that this action does not record a 
pass mark, which may be added 
manually, if required.

Once the outcome of the training is 
updated for each individual, click ‘Save 
Schedule’ to return to the ‘Course 
Scheduling Register’.

The outcome of the Training is now 
reflected in the Attendees’ Training 
Records, and in the ‘Training Needs 
Analysis’ Matrix.

Pass All/Save




